





6:57 PM



Mohammad Ali Butt

to info, secretarygener. 💌

Dear Members,

This is in reference to PBA circular # SA/01-13/GOP-8484 dated January 28, 2013 regarding suspension of Federal Government advertisements. Member broadcasters are requested to not accept any release of Federal Government till further notification by PBA.

Sincerely for, Pakistan Broadcasters Association Muhammad Ali Butt Executive Director



177/2, 1st Floor, I.E.P. Building, Liaquat Barracks, Shahrah-e-Faisal, Karachi, Pakistan www.pba.org.pk Phones: 32793083, 32793089, 32793075 Cell: 03212378464

Fax: 32793045